
 

Classroom News   
Class Name:  Windsor  Term :  Spring 1 2019        Whole School Topic: On the move 

What we have been learning Some photos of our learning 

 We have been working towards an arts 

award by visiting arts venues in our local 

community this term. We have been 

collecting stamps on our ‘Arts and culture 

passports and have been able to find 

information to complete quizzes in the 

different venues. We have visited Shaw 

House, Newbury Library, the Corn 

Exchange and Newbury Museum. We 

have found out lots about local history and 

have done some great writing about our 

trips, including writing thank you letters and 

trip advisor reviews. We were able to 

check out books from Newbury library.  

In maths, we have shown that we 

understand hot and cold temperatures 

and how to stay safe around hot 

equipment. We have been reading 

thermometers and exploring how 

temperature changes in different 

locations. We have also been learning 

about properties of shapes and have been 

finding shapes in our environment. We 

have been practicing telling the time and 

are able to sequence daily events.  

We have found out lots about Chinese 

new year. We did a dragon dance, acted 

out the Chinese new year story and made 

some delicious noodles. We were really 

good at using chopsticks! 

We went to Growing2gether to learn 

about the work Post 16 do there. We 

cooked and shared a delicious lunch and 

did the washing up.  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Special Moments: Dates & Points to remember :  
Our class wasn’t the same without Louise 

and we were very excited to have her 

back after her operation. She has wasted 

no time in getting back on her feet, 

including riding her bike on the first day 

back.  

15th February – last day of term.  

25th February – first day back. 

1st April trip on a Narrow boat in Hungerford – more 

details to follow.  

 


